
Denpasar, 10th December 2020 

Ref. No.: 4004/HS/Cl. 9-10 pickup/JC/Dec-20 

  

Dear Parents and Students 

  

I now confirm that pick up for Class 9 and 10 will be from the new car 

park.  Previously we tried to spread the pick up using the sports hall, 

however it appears that the car park will be more suitable. 

  

Regards 
 

 


